From: Adkins, Connor Connor.Adkins@highwaysengland.co.uk Subject: RE: Hartest Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation EXTENSION

Date: 21 March 2017 at 15:09
To: nickhmprice@btinternet.com



Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your consultation. Highways England has no further comment to make as it is remote from strategic road network.

Yours Faithfully Connor Adkins

Connor Adkins

Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

Tel: +44 (0) 300 4704744

Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk

GTN: 0300 470 4744

From: Adkins, Connor Sent: 20 March 2017 14:14

To: Abbott, David

Subject: FW: Hartest Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation EXTENSION

From: Nick Price [mailto:nickhmprice@btinternet.com]

Sent: 17 March 2017 13:47

To: EE.customerenquiries@nationaltrust.org.uk; steve.taylor@networkrail.co.uk; Planning EE; consultations.mmo@marinemanagement.org.uk; EMF.Enquiries@ctil.co.uk; public.affairs@ee.co.uk; jane.evans@three.co.uk; apatman@nhs.net; networkplanning.eoe@nationalgrid.com; howard.green@ukpowernetworks.co.uk; planningliaison@anglianwater.co.uk; natglg@outlook.com;

keren.wright@norfolk.gov.uk; dbf@cofesuffolk.org

Subject: Hartest Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation EXTENSION

Dear Sir or Madam,

Unfortunately, due to a technical error with our website, any comments submitted on the online survey before 16 March have not been received or processed.

The online survey is now working properly and the consultation has been extended to 20 May.

We apologise, unreservedly, to any consultee who took the time to fill in the survey and ask for your patience in re-submitting your responses.

With kind regards,

Nick Price

Chairman - Hartest Neighbourhood Plan Working Group

On 28 Feb 2017, at 16:33, Nick Price < <u>nickhmprice@btinternet.com</u>> wrote:

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Hartest Neighbourhood Plan Working Group would like to draw your attention to the Pre-Submission Consultation of the draft Hartest Neighbourhood Plan. The consultation period will run for 6 weeks, commencing on 3 March 2017 and ending on 17 April 2017.

The plan, and its associated documents, will be available to view at the Hartest Parish Council website, along with information on how to leave comments:

http://hartest.onesuffolk.net/neighbourhood-plan/

You are also invited to a consultation launch event on Friday 3 March between 5pm and 8pm in the Hartest and Boxted Institute, to learn more about the draft plan and how you can comment.

With kind regards,

Nick Price

Chairman - Hartest Neighbourhood Plan Working Group

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.

Highways England Company Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 | National Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england | info@highwaysengland.co.uk

Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.